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July 27,2018

Dorothy Graham

Graham Family Foundation
544 615 St

Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

- Thank you and the Graham Family Foundation for your generous grant of $19,000.00
(check #409, dated 7/26/2018) for Pets Are Wonderful Support (PAWS), a program of
the Shanti Project.

We believe that the human-animal bond is vital to our clients’ well-being. Your gift will
help us continue to provide companion animal services that allow our clients to care for
their beloved pets. Specifically, your funding will support PAWS staff salaries, vet care
vouchers for clients, and the PAWS Pet Food Bank.

Since 1987, PAWS has helped thousands of low-income seniors and people living with
HIV and other disabling illnesses keep their animal companions. Your gift will ensure that
we can reach many more people in heed.

Please feel free to contact me at 415.674.4722 or kroy@shanti.org should you have any

questions.

Kind Regards,

QQ_M, \

Kaushik Roy
Executive Director
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